
NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT AUTHORITY 

ROAD TRANSPORT DIVISION 

COMMUNIQUÉ 

Application for Public Service Vehicle (Contract Car) Licence 

 

The public is hereby informed that forms for new applications for Public Service 

Vehicle (PSV) (Contract Car) Licence will be available as from Monday 09 January 

2023 at NLTA counters located at Cassis, Forest Side, Central Flacq and Ground 

Floor, Emmanuel Anquetil Building, Port Louis. 

Duly completed forms, with all required information/documents, shall have to reach 

the office of the NLTA, MSI Building, Cassis, Port Louis, not later than Friday 27 

January 2023 at 15h00. Any application after this deadline shall not be accepted. 

The public is further informed that no extension of application form shall be 

entertained after the above date and time.  

The NLTA reserves the right to anul the exercise and/or reject any application without 

any prejudice caused to any applicant. Processing fees associated to applications are 

non-refundable. 

 

 

National Land Transport Authority, 

MSI Building, Les Cassis 

Port-Louis 

06 January 2023 


